
Lilly Leiran began her career with SSA Containers in June of 2017  as an Outbound Specialist in our 
Outbound Department. Lilly entered the department with a positive attitude as well as a strong desire 
to learn. Accordingly, she has taken on every task that has been placed before her and has excelled in 
executing her work with quality. Her flexibility and willingness make her an invaluable asset to the 
company. She is always asking questions in order to comprehend the big picture. With her genuine 
desire to learn, willingness to work whenever needed, ability to cover multiple tasks, Lilly has earned 
this month’s EOM.  Congratulations and good job Lilly! 

 

We appreciate all that you contribute to the company. 

 

Matt Peterson 

Outbound Manager 
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General Manager  
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